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Dear Parents, 
 
We passed through the half of our Lenten Season. Three more weeks to celebrate Easter! Let us 
strive to do our best in our Lenten Observances and get closer to the best version of ourselves in 
these last weeks of this holy season! 
 
I am hoping that you continue enriching our children to understand the meaning of sacrificing 
for others during this Lent by filling the Rice Bowls. You will bring the Rice Bowls back to 
school on April 11th and during the Holy Week this money will be sent to Catholic Relief 
Services, as a donation from our School to help those in need. Thank you for being charitable 
and cooperating with us in this project!  
  
Our Easter Recess will be April 14 -22 and on Wednesday the 23rd we begin our school with the 
Easter party. The Class mothers will contact you to organize this fun day celebration for our 
children.    
  
 April 30th is the deadline for the Registration to the Nursery and Pre-K.  If any of you are wishing 
to register your child at St. Aloysius, please do it as soon as possible.  
 

On Sunday, April 27th, we celebrate The Divine Mercy Sunday. The message of the Divine 
Mercy is simple. It is that God loves us — all of us. And he wants us to recognize that His mercy 
is greater than our sins, so that we will call upon Him with trust, receive His mercy, and let it 
flow through us to others. Thus, all will come to share His love and joy.  
  
The Divine Mercy message is one we can call to mind simply by remembering ABC:  
  
A - Ask for His Mercy. God wants us to approach Him in prayer constantly, repenting of our sins 
and asking Him to pour His mercy out upon us and upon the whole world.  
  
B - Be merciful. God wants us to receive His mercy and let it flow through us to others. He wants 
us to extend love and forgiveness to others just as He does to us.  
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C - Completely trust in Jesus. God wants us to know that the graces of His mercy are dependent 
upon our trust. The more we trust in Jesus, the more we will receive His Mercy. 
  
 
As we are at the threshold of entering into the greatest mysteries of our salvation, May Our 
Blessed Mother Mary and St. Joseph help us to prepare ourselves to celebrate the Holy Week, 
Easter Season, and the Divine Mercy!  
  
	
		

	
United in Prayers, 

  
  

  
 Sr. Shyne Mathai, OBT 

  
		
		

	
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“My daughter, tell the whole world about My inconceivable mercy. I desire 
that the Feast of Mercy be a refuge and a shelter for all souls, and especially 
for poor sinners. On that day the very depths of My tender mercy are open. I 
pour out a whole ocean of grace upon those souls who approach the fount of 
My mercy”.  
(The words of Jesus to Saint Faustina.) 
 
 


